
Senate Standing Committee on Economics 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

Treasury Portfolio 

Budget Estimates 

29 May – 31 May 2012 

 
Question: BET 935-937 
 
Topic:  Stationery Requirements (APRA) 
 
Hansard Page: Written (received from Committee – 13 June 2012) 
 
Senator BUSHBY asked: 
 

935. How much was spent by each department and agency on the government 
(Ministers/Parliamentary Secretaries) stationery requirements in your portfolio (i.e. paper, 
envelopes, with compliments slips) this financial year to date?   

 
936. What is the department/agency’s stationery costs for the financial year to date? 
 
937. What was the department/agency’s stationery costs for 2009-10 and 2010-11? 
 

Answer: 
 
935. APRA does not pay for Ministers’ or Parliamentary Secretaries’ stationery requirements. 
 
936. APRA has spent $69,681.97 on stationery for the financial year to 31 May 2012. 
 

937. APRA spent $141,098.50 and $122,283.49 on stationery for the financial years ending 
30 June 2010 and 30 June 2011 respectively.  


